
Good a&ernoon SJS Middle School Parents and Students, 
 
A&er an extremely successful inaugural volleyball season last year, it is >me for 
Middle School volleyball sign-ups for 2025.  A few details on the season 
 
-Tylor Le has graciously agreed to coach the team and will be joined by Nick 
Gordon. 
 
-The team will prac>ce on Wednesdays from 6:00 – 7:30, star>ng next 
Wednesday, March 5. 
 
-While we do not have a final game schedule, the season will be tournament 
based and occur on weekends in April and May.  The hope is to have 4-5 
tournaments around Boston, including the New Balance Center. 
 
-Once we have sign ups, we will determine whether we will field one team or two.  
Most likely it will depend on availability for tournaments. 
 
-St. John School will provide a jersey to wear during games.   
 
-We are asking each family to pay $100 for the season.  This will cover the cost of 
tournaments, referees, and volleyball equipment.  You will be billed through 
FACTS. 
 
If your child is interested in volleyball, please return the a\ached forms to me by 
Monday. 
 
Also, our later winter open gym for volleyball will be this Thursday at 7:45.  Feel 
free to a\end. 
 
Dr. Flieger 


